
MEMO  
 
 
 
To:  School   Board   of   the   Mt   Vernon   Community   School   Corporation  
From: Dr.   Jack   L.   Parker  
Date: January   27,   2020  
Re: Non-Renewal   of   Cary   Hargis’   Administrator   Contract  
_______________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Due   to   costs   savings   potential   to   the   school   corporation,   I   am   asking   that   you   consider   non-renewal   of   Cary  
Hargis’   administrative   contract.    The   Facilities   Coordinator   position   for   MVCSC   will   be   reclassified   as   a  
classified   staff   position   and   we   will   post   and   interview   for   that   position   this   spring.  
 
Mr.   Hargis   has   received   appropriate   notification   of   my   request.  
 
Mr.   Hargis   has   done   a   good   job   for   our   school   corporation   and   my   request   is   only   due   to   cost   savings  
measures.    Mr.   Hargis   will   be   offered   a   teaching   position   commensurate   with   his   certifications.  


